MAUREEN R. MERRIFIELD

Dear Members and Friends,

| would like to thank everybody in the club,
for sending me a host of cards, letters or just phoned with condolences
and sympathy on Maureen’s death. It helped me through a very
difficult time.

It was 33 years ago when we moved down here to Westbury, and one
of the first things we done was to seek out a bowls club, and never
regretted that we chose Wells.
Maureen was in her element, with her own car, she was completely free
to play when she liked and enjoyed every minute of it, meeting players
from other clubs and getting involved in everything within the club.
even challenging other players to race around the green, it was the
same in the care home, always prepared to race the carers down the
corridors. But there was one race Maureen could not win, and that was
against Alzheimers.

Thank you,

Hope to see you soon.
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